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Date: 03/03/2021 
  

Caretaker Finance Minister Dr. Ghazi Wazni held discussions with 
U.S. ambassador to Lebanon, Dorothy Shea, focusing on the 
general and financial situation prevailing in the country. 
After the meeting, Shea delivered the following statement: 
“It was a pleasure to have a meeting with His Excellency the 
Minister of Finance to discuss issues of concern as we try to help 
the Lebanese people tackle the very serious economic situation 
they are facing.” 

 


